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Bealings School                                                                               
01473 622376                                                   
19th November 2019
Dear Parents & Carers
Further to our two earlier letters this term we would like to remind you that the school day starts at 9am (early years 9am – 9.15am).  Children can be left in the playground from 8.50am when they will be supervised.  Before this time the teachers are making the most of the quiet time and are busy preparing for the day ahead!

All children should be in school at 9am (early years 9am – 9.15am) for registration, please make every effort for your child to arrive on time, (as well as disrupting the class when they arrive late they may also miss out on important class information).

It has been made clear by Ofsted and the Local Authority that children arriving after 9am are marked as late in the register. 

We would be grateful for your co-operation.  If you would like to discuss this please do not hesitate to talk to me.

Best wishes

Duncan
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